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Participants: 
Peyton Burr, Basketball
Michaela Butin, Basketball	
Emsie Cronin, Cross Country	
Camden Carter, Equestrian
Katia Kiefaber, Equestrian
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Colby Newsham, Field Hockey	
Kristina Ramsden, Field Hockey
June Conti, Golf	
Heeamin Lee, Golf 
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse
Alyssa Tabrisky, Lacrosse
Meghan Ryan, Rowing
Molly LaPointe, Rowing	
Monika Sharma, Rowing
Alex Kenoian, Soccer
Liz Rose, Soccer
Ragini Ghose, Squash
Kirina Gair-Macmichael, Squash
Bri Groves, Swimming and Diving
Katie Tyler, Swimming and Diving
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis	
Clara Wang, Tennis
Madison Rosen, Tennis	
Julia Criscione, Track & Field
Michelle Serrano, Track & Field
Sophie Desnoyers, Track & Field
Joy Maran, Volleyball
Nicole Villacres, SGA Liaisons	
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Administration

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m eastern time by the chair, Meghan Ryan. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements (Meghan Ryan)
· Ms. Meghan Ryan brought the SAAC to order. 

2. Team and Superfan Update (Jessica Taylor)
· The equestrian team won their competition at the Williams College show.
· The golf team finished 6th at Williams Fall Invitational.
· The field hockey team won their game against Clark University. They want people to support them at their game on Wednesday, October 2, 2016 against Smith College.
· The volleyball team competed against Clark University and Rhode Island College this weekend. 
· The tennis team won against Clark University for their Coaches vs. Cancer match.  

3. Approval of the Minutes (Julia Criscione)
· It was VOTED that the minutes of the September 28th, 2016 meeting be approved.

4. MoZone Update (Julia Criscione) 
· Mx. Julia Criscione told the SAAC that MoZone training will be on Sunday, October 30th at 7 pm.
· All student-athletes are encouraged to attend. An RSVP form will be sent out this week so that we know how many people will be attending, and we can prepare accordingly. 

5. SGA Update (Nicole Villacres)
· Ms. Nicole Villacres updated the SAAC on what happened during the most recent SGA meeting. The SGA announced that anyone who stays on campus for breaks throughout the semester is guaranteed meals. This does not yet apply to winter break and J-Term. 
· Another issue that was discussed during the meeting was concerns about gendered bathrooms. The laws in Massachusetts mandate that there must be a gendered bathroom in a building when there are 40 of people of a single gender living in that building. Mount Holyoke has labeled many of the women’s bathrooms as “Mount Holyoke College Students Only” to work around this rule.  

6. Peck Update
· Ms. Camden Carter updated the SAAC about the current changes made to the Peck afterschool program. She explained that the new organizers at the Peck school want teams to visit twice a week for two one-hour sessions. 
· She met with the coaches’ counsel and many coaches recommended that two teams would share the visits for two weeks. For example, the rowing team could visit Peck for two consecutive Tuesdays and the tennis team could visit Peck for two consecutive Thursdays. 
· Both the coaches and Cam are concerned that the new system will not work because she has already had trouble getting teams to visit once a week. In order for this to work, teams will have to commit to this new system.  Cam asked SAAC reps to ask their teams for input on the feasibility of the new system.

7. ADAP Update
· Ms. Clara Wang told the SAAC about the Alcohol and Drug Awareness Project (ADAP) meeting that she attended. 
· At the meeting, they discussed the medical amnesty policy, which protects the student who called during an alcohol, and/or drug related emergency from legal ramifications. 
· In addition, there is a talk coming up about adolescent brain development.

8. GOW Update
· Ms. Ishita Tibrewal reminded the SAAC to please return the Game of the Week supplies to Ms. Summer Hutcheson. SAAC team representatives should email Summer about three to four days before the Game of the Week so that they can find a time to pick up the supplies. Teams must also give the supplies back to Summer in a timely manner. 
· In addition, some home competitions were not posted on the most recent Word Out. Ms. Summer Hutcheson and the E-Board have been working to resolve this issue. Ms. Ishita Tibrewal submitted Event Registration Forms for each sport’s home competitions so that this problem will not occur in the future. 

9. MoHomecoming Debrief
· Overall, Mohomecoming went well and there were no major problems.
· Some SAAC representatives suggested that if we plan another event like this, we should try to not conflict with other Five College homecomings. 
· Ms. Meghan Ryan explained that the main reason why this event was put together last minute because the SAAC had to correct last minute budget issues. 
· Another SAAC representative suggested that maybe next time, this event could be held in the Blanchard Campus Center Great Room because there was a lot of empty space. 

10. Cards for Cathleen Pruden and Julia Bell (Summer Hutcheson)
· Ms. Summer Hutcheson told the SAAC that we will be signing two cards for two student-athlete alumnae to celebrate their accomplishments. 
· Cathleen Pruden, a member of the swimming and diving team who graduated last spring, is a Top 30 Nomine for the NCAA Woman of the Year. 
· Julia Bell, a member of the field hockey and lacrosse teams who graduated last spring, won the Rising Star NACWAA award.  

11. Focus on Athletics Debrief (Summer Hutcheson) 
· Ms. Summer Hutcheson asked the SAAC to share what activities worked well for prospective student-athletes during Focus on Athletics weekend. 
· The lacrosse team played sardines and made sure that prospective students were with the same student during the majority of the time. 
· The soccer team watched the Women’s National Team game with their prospective student-athletes.
· The rowing team set up a murder mystery game with their prospective student-athletes. 
· The SAAC discussed the problem of too many teams and student-athletes going to one dining hall. Each team was assigned a dining hall but there was a miscommunication, resulting in huge lines at one dining hall. Possible solutions that were discussed include checking the menus ahead of time, asking the coaches for suggestions, and having a picnic in Chapin Auditorium. 

12. Bylaw Vote (Julia Criscione) 
· Mx. Julia Criscione reviewed the proposed bylaw changes with the SAAC. After discussion with the SAAC, new changes were made and Julia and Ishita created new language for these changes.  
· It was VOTED that the bylaw changes be approved. 

13. Announcements
· Ms. Nicole Villacres told the SAAC to sign up for tabling for the Toy Drive that will take place from November 6th, 2016 to December 5th, 2016. The SAAC needs to make sure that all 185 children receive gifts, as we have committed to this. 
· The next Games of the Week are Tennis vs. Springfield on Tuesday, October 4th hosted by Riding, Soccer vs. Springfield on Tuesday, October 18th, 2016 hosted by Track and Field, and Field Hockey vs. MIT on Saturday, October 22nd, 2016 hosted by Lacrosse. 

14. Next Meeting: Sunday, October 23rd, 2016 from 7-8pm (Kendade 305)

15. Adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 8:01 pm. 
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